
Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority
September 15, 2009, Minutes

Present- Marlin Wingard, Louis Meyette, Steven Karpiak, Dave Sundberg, Mark Klemp
Absent- Mac Marzke, Michael Musiel

6:30 pm Marlin opened the advertised public information session.  None of the public
attended.

Guests- John J. D'Addona, Gabriel Zawadzki, Trevor Woollatt

Marlin called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm, following the public information session.

Louis moved, Dave second, to approve the agenda.  Passed unanimously.

Mark moved, Louis second, to approve the minutes of July 21, 2009, and August 18,
2009.  Passed unanimously.

Old Business
The members were disappointed at the lack of interest shown by the public at the open
house and the outreach done at the Eagle Harbor and Copper Harbor fairs.

The Pre-QAPP conference call went as expected.  Marlin and John were involved.

The tour of Mt. Horace Greeley and the Gay Stamp Sands went well and were interesting.

New Business
Marlin stated that the 3rd quarterly report was approved by the EPA

Marlin reported that the QAPP was submitted by ECT and the EPA was still reviewing.

Dave informed the Authority that the owner of the Ahmeek Mine #3 & 4 property may be
interested in talking to us.  John has already spoken to him.  Much discussion. John
agreed to contact the owner to see about his interest in our help.

John will produce a list of properties that may be of interest before our next meeting.

There was no public comment. 

Mark moved, Louis second, to adjourn the meeting at 8:31 pm.  Passed unanimously.

The next meeting of the Authority will be on Tuesday, October 20, 2009, at 6:30 pm, at
the Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River.

Submitted, 
         Steven Karpiak,  Secretary



  


